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TREFONEN AND DISTRICT GARDENING CLUB  

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

 

7. 30 P.M. THURSDAY 18TH MARCH 2021 

 

VIA ZOOM FROM 7.15 P.M. 
 

 

The Annual General Meeting of the Trefonen and District Gardening Club concerning the 12 

months to 30th September 2020 will be held on Thursday 18th March 2021, to be held online 

via Zoom. 

 

The Zoom contact details will be forwarded prior to the meeting. 

 

 

For enquiries please email trefonengardenclub@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy Gadbury 

Secretary  
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